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Achieving Excellence Together



21 November 2023
Dear parents and carers
CHAPMAN PRIMARY SCHOOL END OF YEAR CONCERT 
RESCHEDULED TO TUESDAY 5 DECEMBER
The following details relate to our Chapman Primary School End of Year Concert RESCHEDULED date which is being organised for students in preschool to year 6.
	Purpose:
	We are very excited to once again be able to hold an end of year concert. The theme of this year’s concert is ‘All Together Now’ and will be a wonderful opportunity for our school community to come together and celebrate the end of another school year. 
Students have already begun rehearsing musical and dance numbers with their classes ready to amaze you in the audience.

	Venue:
	Chapman Primary School Junior Oval.

	Day/Date:
	Thursday 30 November 2023 Rescheduled to TUESDAY 5 DECEMBER

	Arrival time and arrangements
	Please arrive by 5.00 pm for a 5.30 pm start.
Preschool and kindergarten students are asked to meet their teachers at 5.15 pm. 
Preschool students are to meet their teachers under the covered area near the preschool gate.
Kindergarten students are to meet their teachers at the junior equipment.
Students in years 1 – 6 students are to sit with their families and will be called to meet their teachers before their performance. Once they have finished their act students will rejoin their families.

	Finish time:
	The concert is scheduled to finish at approximately 7.00 pm.

	What to bring:
	Bring along a picnic and blanket or chairs to sit on

	What to wear
	Teachers have asked if students can dress in the following colours for their performance:
	Preschool
	Rainbow / bright colours

	Kindergarten
	Black

	Year 1
	Christmas / Holiday theme

	Year 2
	Shades of blue

	Year 3
	Vibrant colours / 80’s theme

	Year 4
	Black bottoms, white top

	Year 5
	Bright Colours

	Year 6 
	All black with their own fancy accessory (cute hat, bowtie, funny vest, necklace, sunglasses etc)







	Filming:
	Year level staff will film their own performance and it will be shared on Seesaw. 

	Photography:
	If you wish to take photographs of your own children at the concert, please ensure this is for your personal use only and respect the privacy wishes of others, limiting your photography to your own child as much as possible. Please be mindful of and respect the privacy of children who may accidentally appear in your photographs if posting these to social media platforms.

	Contingency:
	In case of wet weather, the concert will be postponed until Tuesday 5 December
An SMS message will be sent to families if this is the case.

	Behavioural Expectations:
	Students are expected to demonstrate Chapman FRIENDS values and the PBL expectations of being safe, responsible and respectful.


Yours faithfully
Kat Tirzins and Nicky Dears
Specialist Teachers
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